
Reminder for Middle School families  
engaged in the "No Tech" option for distance learning 
 
N​ew distance learning packets for our Civil War Unit are 
available for pick-up today, May 27th, from 12 p.m. to  
3 p.m. at Renaissance.  If your child is finished with the 
science project, please drop it off when you pick up your 
new learning packet. There will be a pick-up bin for Civil 
War packets and a drop-off bin for science packets 
outside the front of the building from 12 p.m. to 3 p.m. If 
you are unable to make it during this time, please reach 
out to your child’s teacher and we can make alternate 
arrangements. As always, let us know if you have any 
questions. 


